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The Neighbourhood Planning Committee of North Claines Parish Council meeting is to meet at 6pm on Monday 18 September 2017 in The Baptist Church Hall on Okeys lane in Fernhill Heath.
AGENDA
1. Apologies
2.  
To receive any declarations of interest and to approve and sign the 
minutes of the last meeting of the Neighbourhood Planning Committee 
held on July 17th 2017.
3.
To discuss any actions from the July 2017 meeting (Appendix A)

4.
To discuss the Unlocking the Severn Project – diversion at Diglis, Holt 
and Bevere.


Paul Kelly from Unlocking the River Severn Project is to attend the 
September meeting of the Neighbourhood Planning Committee of NCPC.
5.
To discuss any planning applications that needs urgent consideration.
6.
To agree the date of the next Committee meeting.

7.
Any other items the Chairman feels are urgent.

Dated 13 September 2017
Clare Shinner

Clerk to the Parish Council of North Claines
Appendix A

Actions from July meeting of NPC

Clerk 
· 17/01266 Bevere Knoll, - email cllrs and respond to WDC
· River Severn project – arrange meeting for September.

AMM 
· 4 - It was agreed that AMM would talk to the parishioner in question and forward details to Cllr M Sainsbury for actions by the end of Friday 21 July 2017.
· Working party to be set up and meet in August 2017

PM and MD 

· Return forms re the footpath – Sling Lane

